
Welina me ke aloha!  Kamehameha Schools Kapālama (KSK) is pleased and honored to welcome you into our campus
ʻohana!

As a new invitee, we know you are excited and maybe a little curious about the KSK experience and the people who will
makeup your learning community.  We have developed the following ̒ohana activities and a new student orientation
resource website to help you and your ̒ohana take your first steps as a Kamehameha Warrior.

Welcome to Kamehameha Schools Kapālama! At our reception, you will meet with KS representatives to
share important information on the processes that will take place in the months to come before your keiki
arrives at campus. It will be a fun and engaging celebratory day. 

Participation is limited to the grade 9 student invitee plus two guests. Please call the KS Moloka i̒
Resource Center at (808) 553-3673 to RSVP. We hope to see you there!

All of the helpful resources and campus department contact info in one place for your convenience.  
Need help with financial forms?  Have a question about transportation?  This website is a great place to
get started!

https://www.ksbe.edu/welcome-grade9

Thursday, April 10, 2025
5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Kūlana ̒Ōiwi
600 Maunalua Hwy
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